
EXTRACT FROM THE MINUTES 

 

CITY EXECUTIVE BOARD 

 
Wednesday 11 September 2013 

 
 
61. GAMBLING POLICY - UPDATE 

 
The Head of Environmental Development submitted a report (previously 
circulated, now appended) concerning the Council’s Statement of Licensing 
Policy. 
 
Councillor Colin Cook, Board Member for City Development, presented the 
report to the Board. Julian Alison (Licensing Team Leader) clarified that the 
Council was able to formally adopt a “no casino” policy as its Council meeting, 
should it wish to do so. 
 
Resolved to:- 
 
(1) Approve the recommendation of the Licensing and Gambling Acts 

Committee that the draft revised statement of Gambling Licensing Policy 
be recommended to Council for adoption, and, 
 

(2) Recommend to Council that the said Policy be adopted, including the re-
adoption of a “no casinos” policy. 
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